
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Pat on the back 
 

Foundation 
Olivia G / River G 

Year 1 
Mitsuki I / Eduardo G 

Year 2 
Levi M / Lucas S 

Year 3 
Lewis W / Ethan J 

Year 4 
Whole Class 

Year 5 
Abigail A 
Year 6 

Devon W 
 

Star Writer 
 

Foundation 
Marwa A / Flourish E 

Year 1 
Evalda L / Anna M 

Year 2 
Chloe S / Emily M 

Year 3 
David O / Caitlin C 

Year 4 
Matthew C 

Year 5 
Rohan M 
Year 6 

Joseph O 
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Star Mathematician 
 

Foundation 

Connor S / Arshad S-H 
Year 1 

Colin M / Imogen W 
Year 2 

Dylan H / Maria A 
Year 3 

Heidi A / Rebecca M 
Year 4 
Mahil M 
Year 5 
Amelia L 
Year 6 

Denise D-J 
 

Attendance - Our Target is 96.3 % 

Week Ending 
23rd June 2017 

Whole School 
Attendance 

Best Class Attendance Best Class Punctuality 

Last Week 95.5 % Yr 3BF (98.6 )%  
Yr 3BF (1 Late) 
Yr 6KB (1 Late) 

Year to Date 96 % Yr 6KB (97.1)% Yr 6KB (29 Lates) 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We seem to have seen the last of the heat wave; the children have coped very well on hot days. 

However, it is still very warm so please continue to slap on the sun cream, wear caps or hats and 

bring plenty of water into school.   

Our Foundation children enjoyed their first ever Sports Day today.  They demonstrated an 

impressive range of sporting skills, not to mention huge amounts of determination and teamwork.  

There were lots of smiles and lots of proud parents! 

Good luck to Mr Scott and a small group of our Year 5 pupils who are off next week to Lundy Island 

for a three-day residential adventure with boys and girls from other Plymouth primary schools.  I 

am sure they will have a great time. Enjoy your weekends. 

Mrs Meek 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 & KS2 Sports Day - Mon 26th June 

 

Cancellation due to bad weather 
 
Should we need to cancel due to wet 
weather we will send a TEXT message 
by 8.30 a.m. and put a message on the 
school website home page. 

Time changes (ONLY) 
Please note that the times have changed as 
follows: 
KS2 (Yr 3-6) = arrive 9.45am 
(10.00am start) 
KS1 (Yr 1-2) = arrive 1.15pm  

(1.30pm start) 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjo2ZTW58LKAhWJ1xoKHRWGDnUQjRwIBw&url=http://blog.patsloan.com/2013/02/pat-sloan-my-scrap-management-101.html&bvm=bv.112454388,d.d2s&psig=AFQjCNEsCq-YIwGOaYHJkKqq1RB0UAt-Ew&ust=1453737304874039


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary... 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26/06/17 – Sports Day (KS2 - 10 am / KS1 – 1.30 pm)   25/07/17 – End of Summer Term  
06/07/17 – School reports home                                    06/09/17 – Return back to school 
07/07/17 – Summer Fair                                           
17/07/17 – Yr5 Bikeability (Mon – Thurs) 
21/07/17 – End of year Disco 
 
 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

School Contact Details: 

Admin office:  01752 225319 

Email:contactus@ppsonline.org or pilgrim.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

Website:  pilgrimprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Forest School – Foundation 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 Smeaton Eddystone Douglass Rudyard 
23/06/17 166  215 175 141 

Scores to date 299 442 414 310 
 

  
House Point Totals 

 

Maths 
Our Year 2 children have been putting their maths brains to the 
test outside of the classroom.  They were measuring and 
marking out different shapes on the playground to investigate 
how to improve our playing space. 
 

 

Swimming 
Year 4 children have made a splash at their swimming lessons this term.  Over the past 
3 weeks they have learnt about water safety, how to swim on their front, their back and 
some have been diving.  We are very proud of their endeavour.  Well done Lions! 
 

 

Football kit and equipment 
Miss Stickland has applied to the 
Premier League Primary Stars scheme 
for funding to buy football kit for 
school. Fingers crossed that we are 
successful. Watch this space… 
 

 

Annual School Reports 2016-17 
 

School reports will come home on Thursday 6th July.  
Accompanying the report will be confirmation of your child’s 
class and teacher for the next academic year.  There will be 
opportunity before the summer break to meet your child’s 
new teacher and see their new classroom.  Details to follow. 

 

We told the story of 
'The Three Pigs' 
around the fire pit. 
 

 

We collected straw 
and sticks like the 
characters in the 
story. 
 

 

 

    We made houses    
    out of the materials   
    we collected. 
 

 

 

Finally, we roasted 

marshmallows 

around the fire and 

ate them all up. They 

were delicious!  
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